OREGON RV CAMPERS ASSOCIATION
EXECUTIVE BOARD MINUTES
February 6, 2025

The February 6, 2025 Executive Board Meeting was called to order at 9:30 am via Zoom.

Board members present were: State Directors: Barb & Bill Taylor; Historian: Carol & Don
Nedrow, John & Holly Monahan, Connie & Howard Morrill, Assistant Secretary/Office Manager,
Marion Gilkey

Minutes of the July 4. 2024 were approved as mailed.
Treasurer: The treasurer’s report was approved as published. Don suggested that the Saving
Account 6183 be renamed as the Executive Board Account. Connie will do that for the next
Treasurer’s report.
Old Business: John Monahan reported that the Round-Up was full.

Barb reported that of the 100 letters sent to campgrounds for considering giving
ORCA members a discount, only 5 responded. A discussion was held suggesting we have a
booth at RV Shows which are held in Nov. and March. Word-of-mouth- works well also!
New Business: Bill is going to call Champoeg Park for reservations for the staff for May 12,13,14
at a total cost of $125.00 per night for 5 rigs. A motion by Holly that the cost to be paid out of

the Executive Boards funds, seconded by Don Nedrow. Approved.

Barb gave an okay to the McKenzie River Drifter’s to have a raffle at the Rally to benefit their
chapter. This will be offered to any other chapter wanting a raffle.

Rally: Barb has ordered the decorations. We will include in the rally a Costume Parade.
Following the Golden/Silver Wed ceremony there will be a dinner provided for all. (Menu was
not discussed at this time).

Barb will have Wild West Trivia game. A lasso outdoor game was suggested.

Following dinner will be entertainment by THE CRUSH playing 50’s, 60’s 70’s music. Bill & Barb
are calling to make sure they are still available. They will play for 2 hours at a cost of $600.00.

If we receive Camping World Certificates, Bill & Barb will purchase prizes to be handed out.

Meeting adjourned at 10:35 am.

Submitted by Marion Gilkey, Assistant Secretary



